“Back when I was a kid . . ."" Joel Glazer.

History Department

Change within a sound environment is the purpose of
the History Department this year. In addition to U.S. 1,
U.S. 11, and World History, twenty-two electives are
presented to the upperclassmen. The Department rear-
ranged U.S. 11 into semester courses concerned with
American and European governments and policies. Law
students from Seton Hall gave a series of lectures in the
Constitutional Law classes dealing with issues of gov-
ernment. The courses offered provide an opportunity for
students to relive memorable incidents in history.
Through the program of studies, SPFHS students are
given a chance to examine the events of today that will
influence tomorrow.
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